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15th January 2012

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sirs,

As a Townhouse owner, I wish to add my name to the list of submissions regarding the soaring cost of insurance premiums.

I have been a pensioner for the last 15 years and even though I own my unit freehold, it is an increasing struggle to make ends
meet.

The increase in our Body Corporate insurance premium has blown my budget completely, and the small allocated pension I have
in the past used to pay for extras, is now being swallowed up for day to day expenses, e.g food etc.

I hope and trust that our submissions will cause the present government to take a stand against these exorbitant increases, which
seem to be disproportionate throughout the state and we in North Qld seem to be at the most, very disadvantaged.

Yours sincerely

N. A. Rochford (Mrs.)
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